
From: Bill Gooding
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Oppose HB 4109
Date: Monday, February 10, 2020 2:50:09 PM

Dear Chair Salinas,

Banning lorsban would remove a very useful tool to control soil born insects. In most if not all cases, it is our only
option for control of these insects. We have already lost our other options we were able to use before. We have to
take classes every year on the correct uses of this product and follow the label very closely. Please oppose HB 4109.
Thank you.

Bill Gooding

Sincerely,

Bill Gooding
5357 St Paul Hwy NE
Saint Paul, OR 97137
wgooding@stpaultel.com
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